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I have been homeschooling for 18 years, and the way testing has been handled 

previously works great! My kids have participated in both group tests and private 

tests - there is flexibility based on personal students' needs. There is flexibility in 

timing, location, and tester. The current system is NOT broken, please don't try to fix 

it. =) 

 

Having testing go through the state is unnecessary, expensive for the tax payers, and 

is NOT wanted by homeschool families.  

 

We consider paying for testing to be part of the educational costs of homeschooling, 

and it's not that much in the grand scheme of things. I MUCH prefer being able to get 

to choose my tester for my students over having to go to a public school to have it 

done.  

 

Please DO NOT SUPPORT this bill!  

 

Thank you,  

Amy Frugia 


